

STUDENT BULLETIN

OCTOBER 15, 1985

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Oct. 15 ASB President Kyle Rasmussen Oct. 16 Dr. Braddy

Oct. 17 WOM - Yohan Fernando Oct. 18 Alumni Chapel

NORTHWEST CONFERENCE

PRAYER & REVIVAL

October 24 and 25, 1985. Neighborhood Church - 625 140th Bellevue Cost: \$10.00 for NC Students (must state on registration form). This CONFERENCE is designed to refresh you with insights about personal, corporate, interchurch and global prayer.

TRAFFIC CODE INFORMATION: If you do not have a parking permit or, you have not yet applied your permit to the rear bumper or rear area of your vehicle, you will be charged \$10.00. (THE STICKER MUST BE VISIBLE AT THE REAR OF THE VEHICLE!) Please help by cooperation with college policy. Thank you! Dean of Students Office.

WRITERS WANTED: If you are interested in writing for the Karisma/ Annual please contact Debbie Robinson (C309/Karisma Office) this week. Writing can be done on your own time so if you cannot make it ot Karisma but want to help....this is your chance. We need you!

Give Life.... It's in your Blood! Be a donor on Wednesday October 30, 10:00 am - 4:00 pm. Sign the Donor Appointment Time Sheet located at the receptionist's desk in the Administration Building. Thank you for caring.

The EVANGELISM MIG will be going out this Friday. Please check the bulletin regularly because this will be the way that we let you know what group is going out and where to meet. As soon as we get the facilities, we will be having weekly Evangelism MIG meetings to keep everyone informed. Thank you, John Marvin.

IMPORTANT NEWS: If you receive a pink slip in your mailbox, please keep it because WE HAVE TO HAVE IT to give you a package.

MAIL WILL ALWAYS BE DELIVERED BETWEEN 2:30 pm and 5:00 pm and will not be delivered on the days that the offices are CLOSED.

YOUTH MIG: All those interested in working with campus life and Young Life, there is a meeting Wednesday October 23, at 4:00 pm.

DRAMA CLUB WORKSHOP: Saturday, October 19, in F-7 with Keith Knutson at 10:00 am. For all interested in Drama Outreach Ministry.

GOSPEL TEAM TRYOUTS: Thursday 7:00 pm, October 17. Everyone welcome. All those trying out must turn in your application at the receptionist's desk by Tuesday at 4:00 pm. Each team will be allowed 12 minutes to present their ministry. Meet in A-27 ready for tryouts at 6:40 pm on Thursday. PA rehearsal time in the chapel can be reserved at the receptionist's desk.

ACCOUNTING TEXTS: If you have Financial Accounting, An Introduction, 3rd edition, by Walgenback, Dittrich, and Hanson (last year's accounting text) that you would like to see or loan, please see Mrs. Harmon. There is a new edition out but because of conversion to the semester system next year, I prefer not to use it. It would also be helpful if you would see Mrs. Harmon (or drop her a note) if you plan to take Accounting I Winter quarter. Please do this as soon as possible since textbook requisitions will be due soon.

OPENING... for children's workers at Vineyard No. Shore, Bothell for Sunday evenings Contact Ray Moody 486-0796.

To the following people who have been selected for ACTS for the 85-86 school year. CONGRATULATIONS -- Dareld Chittim, Leader of ACTS, Kristi Young, Angie King, Mel Steinmeyer, Glen Johnsen, Mark Moder, and Julie Dickhoff.

NOTICE TO ALL ELEMENTARY EDUCATION MAJORS :

There is an important announcement and sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the downstairs hallway of Hurst Library concerning those eligible to take the Oral and Written Language Competency Tests and the Math Computation Competency Test. If you are planning to take ED. 301- Instructional Design, spring quarter and have not been admitted to Professional Candidacy, it is imperative that these tests be taken this quater. The last day to make your intentions known regarding these tests is October 25th.

Oct. 15, Tuesday night at 7:30 pm, AWS Beach Party - So don't forget to come in your Beach wear!!

CANDIDATES FOR GRADUATION:

Those students planning to graduate this Spring are asked to come in to the Registrar's Office and sign up for an audit. Audits for BA candidates will be done Oct. 16-22, and audits for AA candidates will be between Oct. 23-29. Please be sure to come in NOW to sign up. Also, if you are planning to graduate and you have not yet filled out an application for graduation, please come in and do so right away.

CHEERLEADING TRYOUTS: Today at 3pm in the Pavilion. Everyone welcome.

Flu Vaccine available to Students for \$1.00 at the Health Center, until the end of November.